
 

 
Saint James School’s Care Steps Committee  

is inviting you to support 
 

  
 

Thursday, May 19, 2016  
 

Collecting books and new pajamas.  Flame retardant top/pant set is preferred for both young boys and 
girls. Please note there is a great need for young adult sizes.   

 
Drop off donations in the box in the SJS foyer! 

No time to shop? For some people it is easier to donate money instead of PJs or Books. Checks are 

welcomed, please make them payable to Pajama Program and in the memo line put NJ Chapter  (make sure 
your address is on the check so you may receive your personal thank you). 

Pajama Program, a 501 (c)3 is a not-for-profit organization, provides new, warm pajamas and new books to children in need in 
the United States, and around the world, many who are hoping and waiting to be adopted.. Thousands of the children they serve 
live in group homes and shelters and are often shuffled between temporary living facilities.  Many of them have been abused or 
abandoned, and have never enjoyed the simple comfort of having a mother or father tuck them in at bedtime and read to them.  
Please bring new pajamas and/or a new book!     
 
Thank you so much for your support.    To learn more, visit www.pajamaprogram.org 
 

 

 
 

Any questions contact:  Tina Catapano ATCatapano@verizon.net or Lisa Goga LisaG812@hotmail.com 
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